
Information contained  

in this document was correct at 

time of publication, but m
ay have 

been superseded

No: 2002/07

November 2002

Circular

Withdrawal of the Purchasers’ Index Microfiche

The Torrens Title Purchasers’ Index was incorporated in the Integrated Titling System

Owner Inquiry in June 2001.

It is about eighteen months since the Purchasers’ Index microfiche provided in public

searching areas was last updated.  Ongoing document lodgment volumes during this period

indicate the microfiche Index is effectively out of date in respect of some 400,000 changes

of ownership.

LPI therefore intends to withdraw the Purchasers’ Index microfiche from the public search

areas at Queens Square effective from close of business 31 December 2002.

Withdrawal of the microfiche Index is a key strategy in LPI’s compliance with the Privacy

and Personal Information Protection Act, 1998.

Any inquires may be directed to Paul Mitchell, Executive Officer, Land and Property

Information on telephone 9228 6818 or paul.mitchell@ditm.nsw.gov.au.
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General Manager




